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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact:    Christina Papes 

914-941-3554 
 
Ossining Fire Department Parade - Friday, August 1st Come and join us at the Ossining 
Fire Department Parade!   The Parade will start at 7pm at the corner of Campwoods Road 
and Croton Avenue and continue down Main Street; the reviewing stand will be in front of the 
old Senate Firehouse.  The Village is proud of our Volunteer Fire Department and encourages all 
of our residents to attend and show their pride and support.  We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 

SPECIAL WATERFRONT PERFORMANCE AT WESTERLY MARINA! 
The National Caravan Stage Company Inc is coming to Ossining!  There will be two shows 
performed on the decks and rigging of the tall ship, Amara Zee.  Hacked: The Treasure of 
the Empire, an operatic spectacle voyaging into the final gold rush, will be performed.   The 
first show will be on Saturday, August 2nd and another on Sunday, August 3rd each 
beginning at 9:00 p.m.  The National Caravan Stage Company is a floating production company 
that conducts theatrical performances aboard their tall ship, The Amara Zee, a flat bottom sailing 
vessel.  The Tall Ship Amara Zee was custom built by the Caravan specifically as a touring 
venue for staging original contemporary theatre/dance shows on the decks, in the rigging, on the 
water, and on the shore surrounding the audience.  For more information, please visit 
www.caravanstage.org.  Performance is geared towards adults and teenagers with serious 
thematic content.  The performance will be held at Westerly Marina, Westerly Road, Admission 
by donation.     
 
 
Do you have an event, information or picture of the Village of Ossining that you would like included in this web 
blast?   If so please submit to Christina Papes at the Village of Ossining at cpapes@villageofossining.org  All 
information must be submitted the Wednesday prior to the distributed web blast.  Submissions included in this listing 
are intended solely to inform of events and information of general interest to subscribers.  The Village of Ossining 
does not necessarily endorse or support organizations or entities whose events and / or activities are listed above.  
The Village makes no representation as to the accuracy thereof, nor does it assume any liability in connection with 
same.  Please don't print this e-mail unless necessary. 


